
JOIN THE CONVERSATION 

CAN WOODS HOLE GO UNDERGROUND?

Please join us in a discussion of the idea of burying overhead utility wires to 
create a safer and more reliable underground system. 

August 13th, 2012
4-6 PM

Woods Hole Community Hall
Refreshments will be provided 

We value your opinion on this topic.
 If you know someone else who should be invited 

to this meeting please pass this invitation along. 
The Underground Taskforce: Beth Colt, Art Gaylord, Mary Griffiths, 

David Isenberg, Judy Laster, Rob Loyot, Christina Rawley

RSVP TO: whunderground@gmail.com


